
 
 

2017 Summer Associate Research Program (SARP) 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Anti-Defamation League’s 2017 Summer Associate Research Program! 
 
SARP provides law firms the opportunity to assist ADL with legal research on important civil rights issues 
while exposing emerging attorneys to ADL’s mission and the importance of pro bono work.  
 
Program 
The expectations for summer associates and firms participating in SARP are: 
 

 Research Memos: Summer associates must provide a research memorandum of appropriate 
length (10-15 pages) to ADL. All submitted memos will be entered in our SARP Memo 
Competition (please refer to additional information for details). 

 

 Closing Reception:  We highly encourage SARP participants to attend the SARP Closing 
Reception. Participants will have the opportunity to celebrate and share their research and meet 
members of ADL’s Lawyers Division and NextGen Lawyers Division. Date and location will be 
provided at start of program. 

 
Other opportunities to engage and network with fellow participants over the summer may arise.  
 
Benefits 
As a participating firm, you will receive the following benefits: 

 Recognition at the celebratory closing ceremony 

 Recognition at the Human Relations Award Luncheon (December 6, 2017) 

 Recognition on the New York Region’s website 
 
Registration 
To register your firm for the Summer Associate Research Program, please complete the form at 
http://newyork.adl.org/sarpny by Friday, June 2, 2017.  
 
For additional information or questions, please contact Samantha Collidge, Associate Director of 
Development, at scollidge@adl.org or 212.885.7834.  
 
We hope that you can join us this summer for another exciting and rewarding partnership between your 
firm and the Anti-Defamation League, and inspire the next generation of legal leaders to continue the 
our mission of securing justice and fair treatment to all. 
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